Secret Santa Begins Soon!

It's hard to believe but it is almost time to kick off our 2018 Secret Santa program! For more than 15 years, Woods employees, families, and members of the community have generously purchased gifts for Woods individuals who wouldn't otherwise receive them.

We are currently collecting resident wish lists and will once again be putting the requested items on Sign-Up Genius. The site will be live by Thursday, November 1st and we will share a link on our social media pages at that time. If you participated in the past, you will receive an email with the link.

Join us at Winter Wonderland at Woods: Friday, Nov. 30, 5-8 pm & Saturday, Dec. 1, 12-8 pm! Winter Wonderland will serve as a drop-off point for Secret Santa gifts.



If you would like to be added to our Secret Santa email list or would like more information, please contact Katie: kcarnevale@woods.org.

Update on EDI Initiative

Peter Shubiak and Abraham Kamara have completed the the first phase of a national Equity, Diversity and Inclusion cohort program and have convened an awesome group of staff and board members who have embarked upon a process to increase our organizational capacity in regard to equity, diversity and inclusion. I look forward to sharing the exciting work this group is doing in the next newsletter.

National Disability Employment Awareness Month Parade

America's Workforce: Empowering All!









